
 

2016-2017 Closing Newsletter 

EASTERN ELEMENTARY     Mr.  Mil ler ’s  Minute  

Thank you immensely for everyone’s attendance, efforts, and contributions to an Amazing celebration of Eastern.  

We appreciate the support from PTO and could not be happier with the turnout throughout the course of the even-

ing.  Special Thanks to Mrs. Haas and Mrs. Hunter for the wonderful artwork and extra efforts given towards the 

book fair.  Shine Night is always a great night to celebrate the students of Eastern! 

            Eastern Shine Night 
        May 24, 2017 

Pa Conferences 

2017—2018 Important Dates & Events 

2017 Orientation Dates 

4th Grade          Tuesday, August 15th @ 7:00 p.m. 

5th Grade          Wednesday, August 16th @ 7:00 p.m. 

6th Grade          Thursday, August 17th @ 7:00 p.m. 

Class Lists 

Class Lists will be posted on the BUS DOORS on Friday, August 4th @ 10:00 a.m. 

First Day of School is Tuesday, August 22nd, 2017 

End of the Year 

Class Requests 
Please submit any requests for the 2017-2018 School Year by email.  We will consider any and all requests for the 

betterment of each and every student.  No requests are guaranteed or for certain, however, we will make decisions 

within reason. 

We truly consider many factors and data pertaining to student placement each and every year.  Current teachers 

assist with placing students within the next grade.  Of course, we also reflect on personalities, conflicts, or various 

other factors when developing class lists and rosters. 

 

Summer School 
Summer School will take place from July 24th —August 10th   

Grades K—6            Monday — Thursday         8:00 a.m.—11:00 a.m. 

Please stop by the office or visit our Website for the forms. 

Summer School is a great way to get back into the “school” mode! 

    Eastern Summer Hours 

JUNE  

Monday  —  Friday 

8:00 a.m.—3:00 p.m. 

Closed in July 

Thank you for all of your support throughout the school year.  We are pleased and honored to have been 

a part of your child’s life and education.  Wishing you a great summer and an even brighter future.  

THANK YOU!!!                 Mr. Buddy E. Miller Jr. 


